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Dear Members and Friends, 

     Easter is almost here.  I earnestly invite you to 

attend our Holy Week services.  Then be with us 

for the celebration of the Resurrection of Our 

Lord. 

     Easter Sunday is the earliest uniquely Christian 

festival celebrating Jesus’ resurrection from the 

grave in triumph over sin and death.  This festival 

was first mentioned by name in 130 AD.  The season of Easter lasts 50 

days from Easter Sunday to Pentecost. 

     New Christian converts in the earliest centuries were trained and tested 

in Lent and finally baptized at the Easter Vigil.  The days after Easter were 

the time for them to explore the meaning of their new life in Christ and the 

significance of the mysteries of Baptism and Holy Communion, of which 

they were now partakers. 

     The celebration of our baptism at Easter is growing (baptism often 

occurs at the Easter Vigil).  Baptism joins all of God’s people with the 

death and resurrection of our Lord.  For us, too, the Easter season’s 50 

days is a time to rediscover how the mystery of salvation and resurrection 

now can become a more influential part of our life for the coming year.  

And, remember, the Easter celebration continues with every week of the 

church year, for every Sunday is a “little Easter.” 

     The date for Easter Sunday in the Western Church falls on the first 

Sunday following the first full moon after the vernal equinox (March 21
st
).  

Therefore, Easter may fall anywhere from March 22
nd

 to April 25
th

.  All 

the other festival dates for the church year (except for Advent through 

Epiphany) depend on the date of Easter, which may vary by more than a 

month! 

     “He is risen!” and the reply “He is risen indeed!” are the most ancient – 

and always new – shouts of Christian people at Easter, “Jesus Christ is 

risen today” is the same shout in the form of a well-known Easter hymn, a 

Latin carol form the 14
th

 century which was set in English by Charles 

Wesley in the 18
th

 century. 
 

Christ is risen!  He is risen indeed! 
 

       Pastor Miller 
 

“Lent is spring training. Easter is opening day!”—seen on a church sign 
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WORSHIP CHANGES 
 

     As a result of new announcements from the CDC, the Back to Worship 

Committee has recommended to the council and council has approved 

changes to our worship practices.  They are as follows: 

1.  Masks at the 10:30 a.m. service are optional. 

2. The outdoor service will be eliminated.  We will have a 9:00 a.m. 

inside service with masks required and be socially distanced.  

There will be no singing at this service.  Communion packets will 

be available for Communion.  At this time no volunteers will be 

needed at the early service. 

3. At the 10:30 a.m. service there will be a designated area of 4 to 5 

pews at the left rear side of the sanctuary (as you face the altar) for 

those who wish to wear a mask and be socially distanced.  This 

also allows for the least contact when entering and leaving the 

sanctuary.  Those sitting in this area will be given options for 

communion (communion packets, coming forward, etc.). 

 

These changes will take effect Sunday, April 10, 2022 (Palm 

Sunday) 

 

 

JESUS CHRIST SUPERSTAR RETURNS 

FOR ITS 11
TH

 ANNUAL PERFORMANCE! 
 

St. Luke’s Synoptic Players and the JCS Band present 

musical selections from Jesus Christ Superstar.  

Performance is Palm Sunday, April 10 at 3:00 P.M. at 

St. Luke’s Lutheran Church 417 N. 7
th

 Street 

Allentown. Admission is free.  Doors open at 2:30 P.M.  

As of this writing, masks will be required.  Free will offering will benefit 

St. Luke’s Raise the Roof fund and church-wide mission.  For 

information, please call 610-434-3943. 
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HOLY WEEK SERVICES 
 

Palm Sunday 
 

     This is the day that begins with praise and ends with sorrow.  We praise 

Our Lord as he enters Jerusalem.  We raise our palm branches and shout 

Hosanna.  We then hear the Passion of Our Lord and get ready to enter the 

solemnity of Holy Week.  Join us on Sunday, April 10
th

 at 9:00 a.m. and 

10:30 am. 
 

Maundy Thursday 
 

     Maundy Thursday gets its name from the Latin “Mandatum” which 

means commandment.  Jesus gave a new commandment, to love one 

another, at this Last Supper where he washed the disciples’ feet. 

     In this service, the confession concludes with an absolution which is a 

little more involved than usual because Maundy Thursday is the climax of 

the Lenten discipline which began on Ash Wednesday.  Following the 

public absolution there is opportunity for individual absolution.  This is 

strictly voluntary for those who feel it is meaningful in their faith.  After 

the individual absolution, the people return to their seats. 

     After the Communion, the altar is stripped.  The sacramental vessels, 

the paraments, and other worship appointments are removed, some of the 

church furniture appointments are draped in black, and Psalm 22 is read.  

The congregation is invited to meditate on the symbolism of the striping of 

the altar, which represents the stripping of Jesus’ garments at his 

crucifixion.  After the altar is stripped and the Psalm is read the 

congregation leaves in silence. This service is at 7:00 p.m. on April 14
th

. 
 

Good Friday 
 

     Good Friday marks Jesus’ trial, crucifixion, and death.  Included in this 

service is the adoration of the cross of Jesus.  The service begins at  

10:30 a.m. on April 15
th

. 
 

The Resurrection of Our Lord 
 

     We rejoice in the resurrection of our Lord.  Shout Alleluia!  Please join 

us at 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  
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HOLY HUMOR SUNDAY – April 24
th

  
     The Music and Worship Committee is introducing something new this 

year.  It is called, among other titles, Holy Humor Sunday.  It will occur 

on the Sunday after Easter, April 24
th

.  It is a day to make light of what 

we are about on a Sunday morning.  Sometimes we get so hung up on the 

solemnity of worship and doing things “right” that we become rigid and 

think there is only one way to do things.  It is one day out of the 52 

Sundays that we worship when we can “not take ourselves so seriously.”  

It is a day that we celebrate the joy of the resurrection, God defying the 

works of the devil.  The devil thought he got rid of Jesus.  The joke was on 

the devil.  We have this great joy.  We can celebrate, sing, laugh, and have 

fun. 

     Brief History 

     On Easter Sunday, during the 13
th

 century in Bavaria, the faithful 

would gather back in the afternoon for a time of story-telling and practical 

joking.  The priest would leave the altar and come down among the people 

and lead the congregation in what was called the “Risus Paschalis” which 

means “the Easter laughter.”  The priest would tell funny stories and sing 

comical songs, and the church would ring with laughter. 

     Of course, the point was obvious, the laughter echoing through the 

church was a tangible testimony to the merriment born out of the tidings 

of this great day, Jesus Christ alive and loose among us.  All the forces 

that conspired to lay him in his tomb, the fury, the lovelessness, the 

violence, the vaunted powers of kings and empires, they are made a 

laughing stock.  This was a time of celebrating.  Sadly, the Church 

authorities gradually suppressed it as improper and an abuse during the 

seventeenth and eighteenth centuries. 

     However, to this day in Slavic regions Christians gather the day after 

Easter for folk dancing and feasting in the churchyard. 

     It is known as Bright Monday, White Monday, Dyngus Day, and 

Emmaus Day in various countries.  Wherever it is celebrated, by whatever 

name, it is characterized by joking around, singing, dancing, and merry-

making. And isn’t it the greatest way to celebrate the big joke that God 

pulled on Satan! 

     You say you've never heard of Holy Humor Sunday?  Have you ever 

heard of Bright Monday or White Monday or Dyngus Day or Emmaus 

Day or Bright Sunday?  As stated above, Bright Monday is the day after 

Easter.  Indeed, it is a BRIGHT day; the light of Jesus Christ is shining 

brightly, boldly, brilliantly.  Jesus has been raised from the dead.  Years 
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back, the Monday after Easter was a holiday, a day to celebrate the 

resurrection.  But the secular world has taken over and people return to 

work on Easter Monday. 

     Dyngus Day is a Polish celebration on Easter Monday, a day of joy, of 

feasting and fellowship, and of laughter.  Young people play pranks 

including the Dyngus-smingus custom.  Boys lure girls out from their 

homes and douse them with water and then the girls do the same.  Some 

say the water is a symbol of baptism or of being washed in the blood of 

Christ.  The origin of the Dyngus day customs are unknown except that 

they go back to the earliest settlers in Poland.  The name of Bright Sunday, 

also now known as Holy Humor Sunday, is an ancient tradition which has 

been revived by the Interdenominational Fellowship of Merry Christians 

during the past 25 years. 

     Order of the day (there is no order😊) 

     It’s a day to wear mismatched clothing, mismatched shoes, socks, a tie 

that doesn’t match.  Wear a funny T-shirt or pajamas, curlers! Or anything 

that you think might be humorous.  Join us for this day of worship and 

fun. 

 

BULLETIN & ALTAR FLOWER SPONSORSHIPS 
 

We are in need of bulletin sponsorships for 2022.  Bulletin sponsorships 

will be for both inside services.  The price is $20.00.  Call the church 

office to pick a date to sponsor or check the bulletin board for available 

dates.  Fill out the white slip with your name, date you are sponsoring and 

the wording and place it in the folder under the signup sheet. 
 

Altar Flower Sponsorships are:  one vase is $22.00 or both vases are 

$44.00.  If you are sponsoring both vases, PLEASE sign your name to 

BOTH LINES.  Fill out the blue slip with your name, date you are 

sponsoring and the wording and place it in the folder under the signup 

sheet.  Call the church office to pick a date to sponsor or check the bulletin 

board for available dates. 
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COMMUNITY EASTER EGG HUNT 
 

We look forward to seeing you at our Easter Egg Hunt! 

The event is rain or shine. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday, April 2, 2022 

Egg Hunt begins at 1 PM 

 

Everyone is welcome to our community Easter Egg Hunt. 

We will be accepting free-will donations and/or non-perishable food items 

for a food bank donation. 
 

***All children must arrive AND register no later than 12:45 PM for the 

Egg Hunt participation*** 
 

ADDITIONAL EGG HUNT DETAILS:  

There will be five egg hunts split into age groups; the age groups are:  0-2, 

3-4, 5-6, 7-9, and 10-12.  The egg hunts will run consecutively, not 

concurrently.  One parent may accompany their child in the youngest age 

group only.  Children over 12 cannot participate.  Every egg contains a 

goodie.  Some lucky participants will find eggs to redeem for games or 

other assorted prizes.  Every child will receive a stuffed bunny.  Each 

child must bring a basket or bag to collect their eggs in.  Eggs must be 

emptied and returned while on site. 

 

 

GRATITUDE, ALL YEAR LONG 
 

It’s not Thanksgiving time. But what if we made a point to practice 

gratitude all year long? 

 

In her book Grateful, theologian Diana Butler Bass writes: “As human 

beings, we possess an intuitive awareness that we depend on others to 

survive. We are safer and happier when we care for each other in 

community, when we do things for each other. … … How we live 

together in and with gratitude makes all the difference in the world. 

Indeed, living gratefully makes the world different.” 
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BASKET SOCIAL NEWS 
 

The Basket Social Committee has been busy planning our first Basket 

Social event, scheduled for September 17, 2022.  You may have seen 

some of the completed baskets on display in the Narthex.  We are seeking 

donations of completed baskets.  If you are interested in putting together a 

basket, we came up with a variety of suggested basket themes, listed 

below.  If you are currently coming to inside worship, check out the table 

in the Narthex where you can pick up a ticket for making one of our 

themed baskets; don’t forget to put your name on the sign-up sheet.  If you 

are not currently coming inside church and would like to make a basket, 

let a committee member know what you plan to make. 
 

Baby Boy Gift Wrapping 

Baby Girl Halloween 

Bar-B-Q Holiday-Themed Paper Products 

Book Lovers Home Décor 

Build-A-Sundae House-Warming 

Candles Jewelry 

Candy Lovers Laundry 

Car Wash Lottery Tickets 

Chef/Kitchen Music 

Chocolate Lovers Mystery 

Color-Themed Outdoor Games 

Cook Books Rainy Day 

Date Night Road Trip 

Day at the Beach Spa/Bath and Body 

Fidget Sports Team 

Fitness Taco Night 

Game Night Teacher's 

Gardening Tools 
 

In addition, we are planning to have “special” baskets which will be 

bigger and more valuable than the regular baskets.  Our special basket 

themes are 1) Crockpot, 2) Eagles Merchandise, 3) Fire Pit, and 4) Yeti 

Cooler. We also plan to have a big-ticket item which will be a laptop 
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computer, as well as gift cards from local businesses and individuals. 
 

If you would rather not make a basket, we are accepting donation of items 

- new or nearly new items are preferred.  And we are especially in need 

of baskets themselves.  So if you have a stash of empty baskets that 

you can spare, please bring them to church – we will put them to good 

use.  We are also accepting cash donations to offset expenses – there is a 

donations jar on the table in the Narthex.  
 

Thanks to all who have already signed up to make a basket!  Note the due 

date on your ticket, and be sure to bring it to church by that date.  We need 

your help to make this a success! 
 

Basket Social Committee Members: 

Sharon Bortz    Pastor Miller 

Anita Eisenhard   Becky Theodore 

Peggy Kern    Steph Wagaman 

Diane Kropf                                        Frank and Judy Szukics 

 

 

USHERS/WORSHIP ASSISTANTS ARE NEEDED 
 

We are in need of people to help with the inside worship service. For the 

inside service, worship is the same as before Covid 19 – i.e. hymns are 

sung, offering is collected in the pew, and communion is taken at the altar. 

You will be handing out the bulletin, helping to collect offering, and 

directing the congregation to the altar and handing them a communion 

cup. If you would be willing and interested in helping, please contact 

Steph Wagaman at 610-395-0355 or stepbillwagaman@rcn.com or call the 

church office at 610-398-7000.  

 

ASSISTANT SCHEDULES 
 

The assistant schedules are still being done one month at a time. With the 

two services, fewer volunteers, conflicts in schedules, it is not easy for 

Steph to coordinate the schedules, and she has to unfortunately schedule 

you more than once a month and maybe for more than one thing a Sunday. 

Please look the schedules over and let me know of any changes needed. 

     Cindy  
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Parish Nursing Notes 

“Alcohol Awareness Month” 

April 2022 

Peggy Saylor, RN 

 

April is “Alcohol Awareness Month” and presents an opportunity for us to 

reflect on our drinking habits and possible effects that it can have on our 

lives. 

Most adults who drink alcohol moderately can do so without 

complications.  However, alcohol-related problems are among the most 

significant public health issues in our country.  In 2018, the National 

Institute on Alcohol Abuse and Alcohol (NIAAA) reported that alcohol 

use disorder (AUD) affected about 15 million adults and killed about 

88,000 people from alcohol related causes.  This would make alcohol the 

third leading preventable cause of death in the United States. 

If one chooses to consume alcohol, the guidelines are for 1 drink or less a 

day for women and 2 drinks or less for men.  The issue here is the 

definition of a standard serving: 
o 12 ounces of beer – contains 5% alcohol by volume (ABV) 

o 8 ounces of malt liquor – contains 7% ABV 

o 5 ounces of wine – contains 12% ABV 

o 1.5 ounces of hard liquor – 40% ABV 

Keep in mind that 1 cup of liquid is 8 ounces, so we are talking about a 

relatively small measurement for a standard serving. 

There are short and long-term health risks associated with excess alcohol 

consumption. Short term health risks include: 

 Injuries from motor vehicle accidents, falls, burns and drowning 

 Violence including homicide, suicide, sexual assault and domestic  

  violence 

 Risky sexual behaviors leading to unintended pregnancy or sexual  

  transmitted disease 

Long term health risks include: 

 High blood pressure, heart, liver and GI problems, strokes 

 Cancer of the breast, liver, mouth, throat and colon 

 Weakening of the immune system leading to ill health 

 Learning and memory problems 

 Mental health issues including depression and anxiety 
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 Social problems including family problems, job related problems and  

  unemployment 

AUD is a medical diagnosis.  However, if alcohol becomes a problem the 

minute that it impacts your life in a negative way. NIAAA offers an on-

line interactive tool that can help you assess your drinking habits to raise 

your awareness. You can access it at 

https://www.rethinkingdrinking.niaaa.nih.gov. I encourage you to check 

out this website as it is a very valuable aid in “rethinking drinking!” God 

only gives us one earthly body – we should value it and follow healthy 

habits! 

 

 

WOMEN OF THE ELCA NORTHEAST PA SYNOD 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 

NEPA W-ELCA Convention  

 The board is moving the convention to September 10
th

 this year.  They 

are currently looking for a venue for the event. 

 

FALL FUN AND SERVICE PROJECT 

 If there is an event, it will be in October. 

 

 Our Bible study on March 9th was the third of the series by author 

Mark Allan Powell entitled The Kingdom of God: Here and Now.  We 

discussed the meaning of “eternal life” in the Gospel of John.  We are 

talking about the reality of God’s power and presence as we experience it 

here and now in our lives.  As believers in Jesus, we are promised life that 

is eternally deep and endless in value and meaning, marked by love.  

Having a sense of purpose makes life truly worthwhile.  

 Please join us on April 13
th

 at 9:30 a.m. as we explore the fourth 

session of The Kingdom of God: Looking into the Future.  We will not 

fully experience what it means to live in the reign of God until Jesus 

returns or until we enter into the resurrection life beyond death.  In this 

final session, we explore that future life and the hope that awaits us all. 

 

  

https://www.rethinkingdrinking.niaaa.nih.gov/
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LEHIGH ZION CEMETERY 

SHAREHOLDERS MEETING 
 

April 18, 2022 the Lehigh Zion Cemetery Association will have their 

annual shareholders meeting. 

   Anyone having a plot on the cemetery is a shareholder. 

Officers are elected at this meeting. 

 

APRIL 18, 2022, 7 P.M., ST. PAUL’S LUTHERAN CHURCH, 

BREINIGSVILLE, PA 

Please see Sharon Bortz if you have any questions. 

 
 

 

GREETING CARD CLASS 
 

St. Paul’s is pleased to announce a new class being held 

at the church on the second Thursday of each month.  

The class is all about making greeting cards from paper, 

ink and die cutting. Many techniques are taught and 

hands on learning with the stamping and die cutting is a 

must. This class runs from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. and the cost 

is $35.00 which includes everything you need, and you 

leave with 8 different cards suitable for all occasions 
 

The 3 hours are fun filled and relaxing and will bring out you creativity 

and imagination. Bring a friend for a fun time. 
 

Reservations are required because supplies may be limited. If you are 

interested please contact Gretchen Galiardo at ggaliardo@aol.com for any 

more information. 
 

 

IRONPIGS GAME 
Announcing the IronPigs game, Sunday, July 24, 2022.  

Game time is 5:35 p.m.  Gates open at 4:15 p.m.  We again 

will be in the PenTeleData 3
rd

 Base Party Porch.  We have a 

limit of 30 tickets and the price is $37.00. Mark your 

calendars.  A signup sheet will be on the table in the 

Narthex or you can call the church office at 610-398-7000  

mailto:ggaliardo@aol.com
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THANK YOU LETTER 
 

Dear Members of St. Paul's Lutheran Church, 

     On behalf of the Food Bank, I would like to thank you for your food 

donation of 138 pounds of canned and other much needed items given on 

2/3/22.  Your donation allows us to keep our shelves stocked with items 

that we know our clients appreciate.  It also allows our budget for 

purchasing food to be stretched a little further. 

     Your support enables us to provide food assistance to 800+ low-income 

households in the Allentown area every month.  Your donation helps us 

provide vital food resources throughout the year and especially during 

these critical months of the COVID-19 crisis.  Last year alone the Food 

Bank served over 28,000 people.  A recent Penn State University study 

reports ‘over 12% of PA households were experiencing hunger at the end 

of 2020’. 

     Our Food Bank serves over 24,000 people each year.  Each visit 

provides our clients with enough groceries, including fresh fruits and 

vegetables, for a short period.  It is with the generous donations, such as 

yours, that allow us to continue to serve those who are food insecure in 

our community. 

     There is no way to aptly express our gratitude for your support.  The 

staff and over 150 volunteers at the Food Bank are continually in awe of 

our community support and generosity as demonstrated through your 

donation.  YOU are helping us make a difference! 

 

With sincere gratitude, 

Jennifer Kelley 

AAEFB Volunteer 

 

 

MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTION 
The following memorial contribution has been received in memory of 

Joyce Eisenhard: 

Carol Derr-Breinig 

 

LENTEN OFFERING ENVELOPES 
There are envelopes available on the table in the Narthex. 
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PRAYER CHAIN COMMITTEE 
 

A note to let you know that if anyone is in need of 

additional prayers for someone in your family or someone 

you know, please call Judy Walker at #610-351-6040 or 

cell #610-573-7117.  She will start the prayer chain by 

calling the people who serve on that committee.  They in 

turn will keep extra prayers going for that person.  All we 

need is a name of someone in need of prayer; a reason does 

not have to be given as to why you want the extra prayers. 
 

If you would like to become a member of this committee, just let me 

know.  I am contacting the Prayer Chain Committee electronically using 

text messages and email from my cell phone.  If you do not have a cell 

phone or computer, we can still contact you by phone.  So if you want to 

be of service to those who need extra prayers, just contact me using the 

numbers above or see me at Church.  This only takes a brief amount of 

time and there are no meetings to attend!  We all need extra prayers and 

they do not take a lot of time but are of great comfort. 
 

HOSPITALIZED? 
 

     Parish Code for hospitalized parishioners is 321.  Please give this code 

when you are admitted to the hospital so the pastor can be made aware that 

you are a patient and can administer the pastoral care you require while 

you are hospitalized. 

     Please take note, that if you are admitted on a Thursday night, Friday, 

Saturday, or Sunday, the pastor will not be aware that you are hospitalized 

until Monday mid-morning, since the church does not have office hours on 

Friday, and the hospital pastoral care office is not available on Saturday or 

Sunday. 

     This means, if you would like the Pastor to know you are hospitalized 

on the weekend, please call the church office or the Pastor. 

 

                             

We have opened the church, and we will still be 

sending cards to the members of the congregation.  

If you know of someone who is ill or hospitalized, 

please let the office know.  Judy Szukics will be 

contacted and she will send a card signed from the 

congregation. 

tel:(610)%20351-6040
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  3 Nick Bellucci 

  4 Dick Hartley 

  5 Kimberly Sicher 

10 Brooke Brumbach 

10 June Kellogg 

15 David Walters 

17 Janine Ritter 

17 Frank Szukics 

18 Peggy Kern 

20 Cole Clark 

26 Finley Cope 

26 Bob Nickisher 

30 Bruce Saylor 
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DEADLINE FOR THE NEXT 

NEWSLETTER IS 

APRIL 10, 2022 
 

PLEASE HAVE YOUR 

ARTICLES SUBMITTED TO 

THE CHURCH OFFICE 

BY THIS DATE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________ 

 

CHURCH OFFICE: 610-398-7000 

HOSPITAL CODE: #321 

HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBLE 

EMAIL: office@stpaulsbville.org 

Website: www.stpaulsbville.org 

 

STAFF 

  Pastor........................................ The Rev. Carey L. Miller 

  Organist/Choir Director ............................. Ms. Judy Noll 

 Handbell Director................................ Mr. Richard Steltz 

 Parish Secretary .......................... Mrs. Cindy Krasnansky 

 

mailto:office@stpaulsbville.org
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